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Dear parents and carers 
Welcome to our May newsletter. 

We are delighted to be able to 
share and celebrate wth all 

members of our school community 
the outcome of our recent church 
inspection ( SIAMS). An inspector 

visited on the 4th May . The 
inspector  observed collective 

worship, visited lessons, had a walk 
around the school and met lots of 
children , parents and governors  

The children were amazing and we 
are all very proud of them 

Maria Grimmer 
Head Teacher . 

 
Our School Vision Statement  

 
We aim to welcome and celebrate  the diversity of all 
God’s children  and to provide a safe , caring space  in 

which they can achieve their best academically, 
spiritually, socially whilst learning to serve others. 

 

This is a comment from the report  

The new Christian vision of the school consistently 
informs its approach to issues around attendance, 

behaviour and achievement of every pupil by providing a 
‘team around the child’ to fully support each individual 

 
 

What are we working on next? 
Embed and share further the school’s vision and 

aspiration as a church school so everyone in the local 
community can understand, support and see it as a 

beacon of excellence 
Increase further the opportunities pupils have to plan, 
lead and monitor collective worship so their views are 

heard and acted on regularly and systematically 

 
 You can read our full report on the website 

  

 

 

  

 

    

Increase further 

May 2018 



It would be great to see more parents at drop in 
every morning. 

 
Come in and have a cuppa and a chat.   We are 

available to discuss any concerns you might have 
or to share some positives about your child’s 

learning or behaviour 
 

We have an autism specialist who comes to school 
every week who is available to support parents. 

 
We also welcome parent volunteers. Please get in 

touch if you feel you can help 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please make sure that we have up to date 
contact details 

 

 We need more than one contact.  
 

 If you can leave a work contact that would 
also be appreciated 

 

    

EVERYDAY ON TIME  

Parent’s Drop in 

It is extremely 
important that 

children come to 
school everyday and 
on time. Children are 

rewarded for good 
attendance and our 

target is 96% 

 Keeping us up to date  

Families are invited to 
join Song School with 
the Director of Music                       

at the                            
St Nicholas Priory 

Minster                            
Monday - Thursdays 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

 
 

 

Reception open evening for 
parents  is on the 4th July 2018 

 
Visits to the school are welcome 

 

What’s coming up ? 

The bi-annual Oscars Evening will be held                         
on the 11th  July. 

Two children in every class will be nominated to 
take part in the prestigious event, celebrating 

outstanding behavior. 


